
Nursery Newsletter 

 

Our topic will change to the theme 'Dinosaurs'. In class we will be looking at the different 

varieties of dinosaurs and their characteristics.  

 

Learning intentions are linked to class subjects:  

 

• Finding out we already know about dinosaurs.  

• Developing number formation skills 0-5  

• Sort Dinosaurs into groups Big/ Small.   

 

Make a dinosaur using different textures.  

 

Colour, Shape and Number of the Month  

Green, Oval and number 5. 

Please can you create a collage with your children for class display as children enjoy 

seeing their work up on the wall and it promotes language.  

 

Have a lovely half term! 

 

             

Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery  

  

 



Pre-School Newsletter 

 

Our topic in class in class will continue with Chinese New Year Celebrations, this is known as the 

Lantern Festival, it can also be called the Spring Festival or the Lunar New Year, and we are 

celebrating the Year of the Dragon.  

 

In class the children are gaining an awareness of Chinese culture, looking at traditions, food 

superstitions, and celebrations.  

 

Learning Intentions linked to class subject:  

• Try to write some words in Chinese writing.  

• Talking about the traditions and celebrations:  

• Create artwork using various media and textures.  

• Start to create a Dragon for Chinese celebrations.  

 

Sound Of the week  

Letter sound in class is ‘L’ looking forward to seeing the children's lovely artwork to support our 

speech sounds.  

                                                                        

Gentle Reminders:                                   

Parent evening on Friday the 23rd of February  

                                                                         

Parent Volunteers:  

If you would like to volunteer and take part in the settings activities, speak to Mrs. Plowman. It 

is a rewarding experience and the children do so much better when schools and families work 

together.  

 

Have a lovely half term!  

 

Mrs Isobel Edwards head of pre-school & nursery.  

 

  


